

25th April 2017

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



After school clubs

Please make a note of the following information regarding our after school clubs this week. The following clubs Cheerleading, Dance Club (Miss Philipson), Multisports, Art club, Karate Club (starts on Friday 28th April for Years 4 – 6), Book Club for KS2 (starts this Friday) and Miss Uttley's football club will run this first week back at school week commencing 24th April.

Please note that Little Notes, Dance club for KS1 children and Bradford City football club will not be running this first week back. Letters have been sent out and these clubs will start week commencing 2nd May 2017. Little Notes starts a week after on Monday 8th May. Basketball starts 15th May after SATS.



Year 2 and Year 6 SATs

Full attendance is always important, and is particularly important for the children in Year 2 and Year 6 this next half -term when they will be preparing for and taking their end of Key Stage tests. Year 2 will be taking their tests throughout May and Year 6 during the week beginning 8th May.



Bank Holiday Monday

School will be closed on Monday 1st May 2017 reopening on Tuesday 2nd May.



KS1 Parents

We would like to remind all parents in KS1that when the bell is rung you must line your child in their form line and stand back. Parents must not walk around with their children. All children need to line up. Also parents are trying to leave the playground whilst the classes are going in and this is causing disruption. Parents need to wait and if you are late you will be asked to leave your child at the red gate, to avoid this please be at school for 8.50am so your child can line up with their class.



School Milk

If you would like your child to receive milk daily, you need to pay £11.50 by Friday 28th April 2017. This will cover the cost of the milk until the Summer break.

Children in nursery, reception and those children

on free school meals will receive free school milk.

Years 3-6

Children on free school meals in KS2, can also receive free milk, however this will not be automatically supplied unless requested at the office.

If your child is not on free school meals you need to pay £11.50 by this Friday 28th April for them to receive milk.



Karate Club Years 4, 5 & 6

There are some places available in our Karate Club for Years 4, 5 & 6 only. There will be a cost of £12.50 to pay for 5 sessions. You cannot pay in instalments, to ensure your child maintains their place on the club please pay the full amount at the office and sign an acceptance slip. The club will run on Friday 28th April, 5th May, 12th May, 19th May and the final session will be held on Friday 26th May. Payment must be made by Thursday 27th April. Places are allocated on a first come first served basis.



Class Assembly 1HK

On Thursday 4th May at 9.15am in the Junior Hall class 1HK will hold their assembly. Parents are welcome.